SHOBNALL
PRIMARY
SCHOOL

&

vogdin Nl
, TR |
isheani TR Gl

8" February 2018
Dear Parents/Carers, |

PFA EASTER BINGO — Wednesday 28" March 2018 Doors Open at 5:30pm ;

|
The PFA are hosting an evening of Easter bingo on Wednesday 28" March 2018. |
“Eyes down and look in,” for a 6.00pm start! There will be plenty of Easter eggs for |
prizes and a raffle at the end of the night for the remaining eggs.

Everyone is welcome and refreshments will be available throughout the evening.

Bingo tickets will cost £1.00 for a book of 10 pages. We will play 5 pages, have a
short break and then carry on with the remaining 5 pages. These will be on sale on
the night.

We look forward to seeing you all there and we hope it will be a great success.

Yours sincerely,

L D

Nir D Adams

PFA Committee
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